
Colorado Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety 
Attn: Travis Marshall 
1313 Sherman St. Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 

Dear Travis, 

October 13, 2015 

Per our previous correspondence, I am in the process of transferring the East Douglas Pit, M 1987-103, 

to Parkerson Construction. Parkerson is performing all the required permitting tasks and paperwork on 
my behalf. Therefore this letter authorizes Ivan Geer and Alan Parkerson with Parkerson Construction 

to execute permit related documents and notices as needed. 

Please call if you have any questions or concerns 435-632-5629. 

Sincerel_y~~~./.d · h · 
/~/ / 

/' ,;, / 

d-b~eph Venuti, President 

Ace West Trucking, Inc. 


